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Thursday 26th April 2024 

 

Nursery Graduation 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are coming towards to end of your child’s year in Nursery, to celebrate this we will be holding our 
Nursery graduation on Thursday 18th July at 2:15pm. All the children will be involved in this and we 
can’t wait to share with you all some of the wonderful achievements and experiences we have had 
throughout the year.  
The event will be held in the school hall and you will be able to take your child home after if you wish.  
 
There will be two tickets allocated per a child for this advent which will be sent home closer to the time. 
We really home you can join us for this celebration and look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Many Thanks  
 
Miss Eddy  
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